
As a member of a third generation family fur business, I totally oppose this vindictive bill that has no scientific basis and would harm 
hard working, generational family fur businesses. Please stop listening to tax exempt charities like the humane society that look to 
put tax paying businesses out of business. There is absolutely no scientific proof that mink farming is or will harm humans.
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